Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency will
hold two Public Hearings on March 27, 2024, at 5:00 P.M. or as soon thereafter as possible, at 121
Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, California. The Governing Board will consider increasing wholesale sewer
user fees and waste disposal fees. At the Public Hearings, members of the public may make oral or
written presentations concerning the proposed increase or may submit written comments and
information to the Governing Board at any time prior to the hearings by delivering them to BBARWA's
offices. A copy of the proposed Resolutions adopting the fees, and the data supporting the increases,
are available for review at BBARWA's Offices.
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